
Eden Police Department
308 B East Stadium Drive

Eden, North Carolina 27288

Memorandum

To:      The Honorable Mayor and City Council
Through: Chief Reece Pyrtle
From:    Sgt. Sam Shelton
Subject: Traffic Study Request in reference to decreasing the

speed limit on Manley Street.

Date: June 12, 2012

On March 20, 2012, I received a traffic study request from
Councilman Hagood in reference to decreasing the speed limit on
Manley Street.

The speed limit on Manley Street is currently 35 MPH.  Manley
Street is primarily a residential area with several side streets
intersecting (see attached).  

A visual survey of posted speed limits in the area shows that Oak
Street is posted 25 MPH and The Boulevard is posted 20 MPH.

The Police Department’s recommendation would be to set the
speed limit for the entire length of Manley Street to 25 MPH.




